
5. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
 
 The Committee resolved that the supplementary report on the New Zealand Planning Institute 

Conference 2001, Tauranga, be received and considered at the meeting.  The reasons why the matter 
should be considered and why it was not included in the agenda were explained to the meeting by the 
Chairman. 


